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DOCKET NO.: STN-50-560

FACILITY: B0PSSAR

APPLICANT: Fluor Power Services, Incorporated

SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF JANUARY 26, 1979 ACRS SUBCOMMITTEE AND
FEBRUARY 9, FULL ACRS NTETINGS

On January 26, 1979, the B0PSSAR subcommittee met with the staff and
applicant to discuss the B0PSSAR/BSAR-205 application. And on
February 9,1979, the full Committee met and discussed the standard
application. A copy of the transcript of these meetings is available
in the NRC Public Document Room.

30th meetings were relatively short since this was the second submittal
for B0PSSAR, this time usin; the B&W reference NSSS.

The staff discussed the scope of review in that it only reviewed
changes from the previous submittal necessitated by interfacing with
the B&W BSAR-205.

Fluor made presentations on (1) organization, (2) incorporation of
operating experience, (3) physical separation, (4) decontamination
and decommissioning, and (5) systems interaction studies.

The full Committee indicated they would write a favorable letter to
the Commission. ,
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James Snell, Project Manager
, Standardization Branch
LDivision of Project Management

cc: W. Larkin, Vice President

Engineering and Construction
Fluor Power Services, Inc.
200 West Monroe Street
Chicago, Illinois 60606
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